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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 15th February 2019 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We have enjoyed a most productive and rewarding first half term in school which has been filled with informative trips, visits 
and walks in support of our current learning topics, sporting success, important e safety facts and information, whilst continuing 
to deliver high quality in class learning and activities. Please look at our school website for further details of these events – the 
photographs are amazing! www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk  
 
Next half term as just as packed – here are a few of the events and activities, which have been planned: 
 

 Year 6 Statutory Assessment and Curriculum Parent Meeting - Thursday 28th February at 3.30pm 

 Diamond Class Stay and Pay Sessions - Tuesday 5th March and Thursday 7th March 

 Sherborne Tennis Club Whole School Coaching Day – Monday 11th March 

 Sapphire Class Celebration Assembly  Tuesday 12th March 

 Topaz Celebration Assembly Wednesday 13th March 

 Ruby Class trip to Longleat Friday 15th March 

 Diamond & Topaz trip to Carymoor Environmental Centre on Tuesday 19th March 

 Ruby Class Celebration Assembly Wednesday 20th March 

 Year 4/5 ‘We Will Rock you’ ‘Sing-up’ Performance with other local schools at The Gateway, Yeovil - Thursday 21st 
March 

 Book Week with Book Fair Monday 25th – Friday 29th March 

 Parent Consultation Evening - Monday 25th March and Thursday 28th March 

 Year 5 Residential to Mill on the Brue Monday 1st April – Wednesday 3rd April 

 Diamond Class Celebration Assembly Tuesday 2nd April 

 Easter Service at Bishops Caundle Church on Friday 5th April 
 
More detailed information about these events will be sent to you in due course. 
 
Miss Amor: On top of all these exciting events, we are delighted to confirm that Miss Amor returns to school following her 
maternity leave, on Tuesday 26th March working from Tuesday to Friday each week. We are very much looking forward to her 
return to All Saints. 
 
Theatre Trip to London: We are also very excited to announce that we have organised a VERY special trip for our KS2 children in 
Sapphire Class and Ruby Class in the Summer Term. We have secured tickets to see the West End Production of Aladdin in 
London on Thursday 27th June. We know that this trip will have such a positive impact on our children following a previous trip 
to see Matilda, the musical, a few years ago. 
 
Breakfast and Afterschool Clubs: Booking forms for the clubs on offer this next half term were sent home last Friday and are 
attached to this email. New clubs include Origami with Mrs Parsons on Mondays and Badminton with Premier Sports on 
Tuesdays. Back by popular demand are Football Club on Wednesdays, Dance Crew on Thursdays (number restriction now 
removed due to Miss Amor’s return) and Nerf Wars on Fridays. Please remember to book and PAY for clubs 24 hours in advance. 
 
Parent/Carer letters: Please find attached the following letters & information: 
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 What’s on next week – W/C 25th February 2019 

 Extended Care Update 

 Breakfast Club Booking Forms 

 Afterschool Clubs Booking Forms 
 
 
Finally, we hope that you have enjoyed the half term holiday and we look forward to seeing you again on Monday 25th 
February. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
All Saints  
 
 


